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OUR LEARNING: 
This term, we will explore a variety of exciting topics! We’ll start 

with ‘Settling In’, helping everyone feel comfortable in our 

environment. Next, we’ll discover the wonders of Spring and 
learn about nature’s changes. We’ll celebrate the joy and 

traditions of a Wedding, go on a pretend Camping adventure, 
and dive into the topic of the library to encourage a love of 

reading. After half term, we will focus on Schools and preparing 
for moving on. 

TOPICS: 
 

 Week 1 (21-25 April)- Settling In 

 Week 2 (28 April-2 May)- Spring 

 Week 3 (5-9 May)- Wedding 

 Week 4 (12-16 May)- Camping 

 Week 5 (19-23 May) Library 

 

 

 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful break 
and are excited for the new term ahead. 

REMINDER 
 Please make sure not to use your phone when you 

are picking and dropping off your child to ensure 

that you don’t miss out on any important 

information. 

 Please make sure to not give your child grapes for 

lunch, due to it being a choking hazard. 

 

 
 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
 

 21st April- Bank Holiday 

 22nd April- Earth Day 

 23rd April- St. George’s Day 

 5th May- Bank Holiday 

 8th May- VE Day 

 12th May- Vesak  

 
 

SUMMER TERM 1 NEWSLETTER 2025 

Email- 
stpaulspreschool@outlook.com 

Phone number: 
07752776226 



 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
PM: 12.00 - 3.00 
 

 
 

SNACK TIME 

During snack time, all children are provided with a healthy snack 
and a choice of either milk or water to drink (please do not send 
snacks from home). We kindly remind all parents that only water 
should be placed in children's water bottles for preschool. If you 

find your child's water bottle full, it's because our preschool 
offers milk and water throughout the day to keep them hydrated 

and nourished. If your child is staying for lunchtime, please 
ensure they have a healthy packed lunch. Packed lunches must 

not contain nuts or sugary snacks such as jam sandwiches, 
chocolate bars, or similar items, as we aim to promote a 

balanced and nutritious diet. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAMES ON ITEMS 
Please remember to check that all items your child brings into 
Preschool are named, so that we can make sure items return to the 
correct child. As you can imagine, the children muddle up their things 

quite easily, so we regularly do have to check names!  

This includes jumpers and cardigans, coats, bags, drinks bottles and 
wellies. 

 

 
UPDATES 

 
 
 

 Please remember to inform staff over the phone to confirm your 

child’s absence from school. The full absence policy is available 

on Tapestry for your reference. 

 Additionally, we kindly remind everyone to treat our staff with 

the same respect we extend to your children. Mutual respect 

ensures a positive and nurturing environment for everyone! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
If our staff need to discuss an incident or accident involving your 

child, we kindly ask for your understanding. Please wait a few 
minutes after pick-up time so that our staff can be fully available 

to explain the accident form thoroughly. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES  
This is a reminder that the £10 expense contribution for snacks 

and activity materials must be paid during the first week of every 
month. As previously communicated, this fee is necessary due 

to rising costs and to ensure the preschool can continue to 
provide these essentials for your child. 

Please ensure payment is made without delay. 
Please apply sun-cream to your child before they come in to 
preschool. If they are staying all day, please bring a bottle of 

sun-cream with their name on, so that preschool staff can apply 
it during the day. 

Please dress your child appropriately for the weather. They 
don’t need jumpers on hot days! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

We kindly advise parents to begin potty training their child at 
least two weeks before returning to preschool, ideally during 

holidays. This allows the preschool to better support and work 
with the children during their transition. 

Additionally, we request that you check your child's nappy 
before bringing them to preschool. Mornings are very busy, and 

ensuring nappies are changed beforehand helps us maintain 
staff ratios and ensures circle time (morning session) and 

lunchtime (afternoon session) run smoothly. 

 

 


